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meeting at which the subject of discussion

was Paquebot markings. However, if
Neville's account is accurate, there seem to be
several misconceptions that it might be better
not to allow to be perpetrated. Firstly, let us
consider the word 'paquebot’ itself
(pronounced pakboo), which everyone knows
is a French masculine noun meaning 'Packet-
boat'. It should not be overlooked that it also

Iwasn’t present at the Bristol weekend

The transatlantic packets were ship rigged,
around 150-170 tons with a crew of 28, and
cabins for six passengers. They maintained a
packet service to Lisbon, North America and
the West Indies. Smaller schooner rigged
vessels of around 70 tons, and a crew of 17
were used on the Harwich to Holland route,
and some others plied between Weymouth
and the Channel Islands. Yet others between
Holyhead and Milford for the Irish service.
An 1814 Act established a monthly packet to
the Cape and on to India, employing East
Indiamen (men o' war), and some private
vessels, hence 'India Letter' handstamps.

Many of these vessels lost their role as mail
carriers shortly after the introduction of steam
propulsion, and the screw propeller, (towards
the mid 19th century), when in order to
promote the development of the merchant
marine, the government gave contracts for the
carriage of mails to private steamship owners.
The name lived on for a few more years










